
 

Diary Dates 

19/12/23 

Half day finish  

1.15pm infants  

1.30pm juniors 

 

04/01/23 

Spring term starts 

18/01/23 

Junior site family service 

25/01/23 

Infant site family service 

 

Payments  

F4CADS school uniform  

Morning owls  

School trips 

Donations 

 

 

School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, the Infants have had an amazing experience performing their 
Nativity to parents and carers at the Cuddington church. Their 
enthusiasm was palpable as was their excitement at being able to share 
the experience. A big thank you to all of those involved. 

An atmospheric Carol Service was enjoyed on Wednesday evening at 
Dinton Church, where year 6 led the readings, our choir, pianist and 
guitarists performed beautifully. Spine tingling soloists from Florence 
and Blayne enjoyed rapturous applause. Thursday saw our annual whole 
school Christmas service, also held at Dinton Church, please click here 
for photographs and further details. 

Please click here to see our pupils embracing Christmas Jumper day! So 
far, we have raised £165 for Save the Children charity, there is still time 
to donate if you have missed it. 

Thank you to Ayesha and the F4CADS team who have provided support 
and fundraising this term. The refreshments at the Nativity and Carol 
service were greatly appreciated and the children certainly enjoyed the 
chocolate tombola! The Carol Service collection raised £289.04 for 
‘Buckinghamshire Mind’, many thanks for your generosity. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Ball for stepping in so 
quickly to teach our Year 4 class this term. She has been a fantastic 
teacher and will be greatly missed by all. We wish her a safe journey to 
becoming a new Mum in the new year. 

Have a very happy Christmas. 

Yours, 

Mrs Wilde 

 

 

 



F4CADS 

Thank you for supporting all our Christmas events and being a part of our 

school community. Thank you to all our volunteers - there is a lot of time and 

effort given to arrange these events and every one of you who volunteers your 

time is appreciated.   

We wish you all a Merry Christmas.  

 

PS Save the dates…. 
January Quiz Night - Friday 26th 
Family Bingo - Friday 22nd March  

EasyFundraising Remember to sign up before doing your Christmas shopping 
online!  

Please join us in supporting Cuddington and Dinton Church of England School on 
#easyfundraising, you'll raise FREE donations with your everyday shopping. It's 
quick and easy to sign up! Plus, once you've raised your first £5, easyfundraising 
will double it! Sign up now:  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cuddington/ 

 Stars of the Week 
 
Foundation – Felicity and Noa T 

Year 1 – Griff, Charlie and Max 

Year 2 – Isla P and George. Jacob and Monty from last week. 

Year 3 – Winnie and Bertie 

Year 4 -  April and Darcey H 

Year 5 -  Maya S, Jack and Joseph R 

Year 6 -  The whole class for doing so well at the Carol Concert 

Sports Star 

Year 3 - Amber  

Value Leaf  

Year 6 - Holly 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cuddington/


 

 


